From: Klaus Fuerniss

To: Evans, Andrea FLNR:EX; Thiel, Bryanna
Subject: Re: 2403143 Private Moorage Replacement Application
Date: Sunday, August 14, 2016 9:19:35 AM
Attachments: image002.jpg
image003.png

Good morning Bryanna Thiel,

the Private Moorage tenure is presently used by my Bed & Breakfast guests. However I
have now entered into discussions with the Town of Gibsons to consolidate the water lot
leases that I and the Town currently have. Therefore, I understand we are ready to initiate

discussion with the Ministry.
I been advised that this take some time to resolve.

Sincerely,
Klaus Fuerniss

From: "Evans, Andrea FLNR:EX"

To: 'Klaus Fuerniss'

Sent: Monday, August 8, 2016 11:52 AM

Subject: RE: 2403143 Private Moorage Replacement Application

Hello Klaus,
Can you please confirm Bryanna's question below in yellow?

Thank you,

Andrea Evans
Authorizations Specialist — Lands
(2] South Coast Regional Office
Ministry of Forests, Lands & Natural Resource Operations
Ph: 604.586.5410

From: Thiel, Bryanna FLNR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 3:19 PM

To: 'Klaus Fuerniss'; Evans, Andrea FLNR:EX

Subject: RE: 2403143 Private Moorage Replacement Application

Hello Klaus,

Please confirm if you are currently using the Private Moorage tenure area commercially, as
it is unclear from your note below. If so, | will not move forward with the replacement of your

current tenure, and Andrea will work with you on submitting a new application.

Regards,
Bryanna Thiel MSc AAg
Authorizations Specialist — Lands [Crown Lands Authorizations

Ministry of Forests, Lands & Natural Resource Operations |South Coast Regional Office
200 - 10428 153 Street |Surrey, BC, V3R 1E1 | 604-586-4428 |“% Bryanna.Thiel@gov.bc.ca

s.22
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From: Klaus Fuerniss s.22

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 2:13 PM

To: Evans, Andrea FLNR:EX

Cc: Thiel, Bryanna FLNR:EX

Subject: Re: 2403143 Private Moorage Replacement Application

Dear Andrea,

In response to your letter from July 4, 2016, regarding File #2403143, | am currently working with the
Town of Gibsons to consolidate this waterlot lease with several others into one commercial lease. This is
in conjunction with a $115 million development at the Gibsons waterfront, which will begin construction
this fall.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Best regards,

Klaus Fuerniss

604-886-2060 (office)
s.22

From: "Thiel, Bryanna FLNR:EX" <Bryanna.Thiel@gov.bc.ca>
To: 'Klaus Fuerniss' .22

Cc: "Evans, Andrea FLNR:EX" <Andrea.Evans@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2016 8:53 AM

Subject: 2403143 Private Moorage Replacement Application

Hello Klaus,

| am completing my final review of your Private Moorage replacement application.
Please see attached letter.

| will be proceeding with the replacement unless we hear otherwise from you. Please
note, should a purpose change be required, your contact will be my colleague Andrea
Evans, Authorization Specialist — Lands.

Kind regards,

Bryanna Thiel MSc AAg
Authorizations Specialist — Lands [Crown Lands Authorizations
Ministry of Forests, Lands & Natural Resource Operations |South Coast Regional Office

200 - 10428 153 Street |Surrey, BC, V3R 1E1 | 604-586-4428 |0 Bryanna.Thiel@gov.bc.ca
s.22
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